NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

REGULAR MEETING
OF THE
BEAUTIFICATION COMMISSION

City Hall

555 Santa Clara Street
Vallejo, CA 94590 June 6, 2018

TO: Chair JoEllen Myslik
Vice Chair Peter Bregenzer
Commissioner Melinda Mares
Commissioner Kathryn Kellogg
Commissioner Brian Duquette
Commissioner Suzanne Poynter
Commissioner Robert LaGatta

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular Beautification Commission meeting
scheduled for Wedneday, June 6, 2017 at 6:00 p.m. has been cancelled. The next
regular meeting of the Beautifcation Commission will be held on Wednesday, July 4,
2017 at 6:00 p.m. in the City Council Chambers.

Further information may be obtained in the Public Works Department, 555 Santa Clara
Street, Vallejo, California.

Derek Crutchfield
Secretary
Beautification Commission

DATED: June 5, 2018

I, Derek Crutchfield, Executive Secretary, do hereby certify that | caused a true copy of the above notice
to be delivered to the each of the members of the Beautification Commission, at the time and in the
manner prescribed by law, and that this notice was posted at City Hall, 555 Santa Ciara Street, CA at

10:15 p.m. June 5, 2018.
{

erek Crutchfield U
Secretary
Beautification Commission




